
To Senate Committee on Rules; 
The Jason Lee and John McLoughlin stories are far more inspiring for students than any 
possible replacements. The Jason Lee experience brings out the important part the 
Native Indians played in establishing Oregon as part of the United States instead of 
Great Britian. I urge a NO vote on this bill  
Art 
Arthur Crino 
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